
Hector Fernandez 
26232 Gamboa St. #3, Hayward, CA 94544 
hfernandez2055@gmail.com 
 
Dear Ms. Caruz, 
 

Hi my name is Hector Fernandez and I am in your 6th period Geometry class. A few 
things I enjoy about your class is the way you teach and how you give open notes for upcoming 
tests. Learning in your class is very fun and challenging. I have decided to apply to SMaRT 
Camp which is a program primarily focused on Math development skills. I feel that this program 
will benefit me in my future, specifically College. If you can I would like for you to be the one to 
write a letter of recommendation which will increase my chances of getting into the program.  
 

SMaRT Camp is a program designed to encourage and teach students about how it 
feels to sleep on campus. It also teaches you math and engineering through activities. This 
program is meant for students who are considering to become an engineer in the future so it 
prepares you for college. 
 

In my free time I have been doing many types of community service. I have participated 
in TKBC( The Kids Breakfast Club), I have cleaned local parks, helped out around Tennyson 
like the library and the art room, and I am part of a group at Weeks Library called TAG(Teen 
Advisory Group). As you can see, I am very determined to make my community better and I 
believe that SMaRT Camp can help me develop skills to help people even more. Experiences 
like these can be built from and I think SMaRT Camp can build on my experiences. 
 

This letter of recommendation will be due on March 1st and I just need confirmation if 
you are agreeing to write a letter of recommendation for me by the end of this week. If you have 
any questions or you have an answer for me call or text me at 510 732 6447. 
 
Sincerely, 
Hector Fernandez  
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